
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
  

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 

All Saints CE Primary School 

& Nursery 
 

Weekly Newsletter – 4th April 2025 

Dear Parents and Carers,  
As we approach the end of the Spring term, I wanted to thank you for your 
continued support. The children have worked incredibly hard and have produced 
some fantastic work. Next week, we have our Easter Bonnet parade for Class 1 
and we are looking forward to seeing the amazing designs on show! In addition, 
we also have our Easter Egg Scene competition, which is always an incredible 
show of creativity. Parents are very welcome to come and view the entries from 
3pm on Tuesday afternoon.  
from Miss Ashton and all the team. 

 

 
 
 
 
 
  

   

House Trophy 

 
This week’s honours 
were won by York! 

  
Well done everyone! 

Stars of the Week! 

 

 

 
This week Nursery, Year 1 and Year 5 have 

achieved 100% attendance! Well done 
everyone! 

 
Well done to one of our amazing Y2 pupils, who 
completed some extra work at home all about 
sun safety and presented in assembly – thank 
you! 

 



 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 

  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 

 
        
 
  
 
          
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
  
 

 

 
 

Date  Event 

4th April  Phonics workshop for parents (2.45pm_ 

8th April  Easter Bonnet parade for Class 1 (2.45pm) 

8th April Easter Egg Scene competition Y1-Y6 (Mrs Gethin and Ralph 
helping to judge). 

10th April  Bee Active silent disco (during the school day) 

11th April  Easter Service 2.30pm at church 

28th April School re-opens to pupils. 

 
 
 

 
 

 
  
 
 

 

Visit our class blogs to see more of our work: www.allsaintsranton.co.uk  

 

 

 

 

 

Vet workshop! 

 

http://www.allsaintsranton.co.uk/


 
 
 
 

 
 

Easter Bonnet Parade 
 

On Tuesday 8th April, our Nursery and Reception children will be taking part in their Easter 
bonnet parade. Parents are warmly invited to attend the parade from 2.45pm and see the 
children’s amazing designs. Children need to bring in an Easter bonnet on Tuesday 
morning to wear for the parade (if you require any assistance in this, please let the Class 1 
staff know). 

 

Easter Egg Scene Competition 
During the afternoon of Tuesday 8th April, our Y1-Y6 will be invited to share their designs 
for our annual Easter Egg Scene Competition. Mrs Gethin and Ralph will be on hand to 
help with the judging, with prizes on offer for the winners! Below are some examples 
from last year for inspiration – good luck! 

 

  
 


